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Type Description Who is responsible?

Interim FSR 
(IFSR)

An Interim FSR is a financial report that 
covers a specified period (i.e., monthly, 
semi-annually). Sponsor dictated.

RAS is responsible for preparing the IFSR 
package and submitting the FSR to the 
sponsor.

Quarterly FSR 
(QFSR)

A Quarterly FSR is a financial report that 
covers a three-month period.  Can be 
calendar quarters or budget quarters and 
is defined by the agency.

RAS is responsible for preparing the QFSR 
package and submitting the FSR to the 
sponsor.

Annual FSR 
(AFSR)

An Annual FSR is a financial report that 
typically covers a one-year period. Can be 
calendar year or budget year and is 
defined by agency.

RAS is responsible for preparing the AFSR 
package and the FSR tab within ART, or 
notifying FGC to report off the GL. 
FGC is responsible for submitting the FSR 
to the sponsor.

Final FSR 
(FFSR)

A Final FSR is a financial report that is 
prepared at the end of an award.

RAS is responsible for preparing the FFSR 
package and the FSR tab within the ART. 
FGC is responsible for submitting the FSR 
to the sponsor.
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